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         Friday 29th September 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I write to inform you of our arrangements for this term’s charitable giving.  After much discussion, we 
have decided to donate to The Good Shepherd – a charity who assists both homeless / people in need 
in Wolverhampton. They provide practical assistance in the form of food and toiletries.  
 
With your support, we kindly ask for donations to The Good Shepherd.  The charity seeks support for 
items such as:  tinned food; non-perishable foods; toiletries and carrier bag for people who visit the 
centre or who are in need of support.  
 
We would like to display the above donations as part of Year 4’s Harvest Assembly on Friday 6th 
October.  If you wish or are able to donate any items, we will gratefully accept them any day of the week 
beginning Monday 2nd October 2023.  
 
We hope you can assist us in our charity giving and we appreciate any kind, generous donations.  Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
P Lane 
Mr P Lane 
Interim Head of School 
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